
Thanks for your email, Alastair. 
 
To my knowledge, the ACP does not have a specific 
policy position on these matters. However, I wish to 
provide you with my personal position for each point. 
 
I would seek to remove barriers to LGBTI people fully 
participating in society while respecting the rights of 
people to practise their chosen religion.  
 
I do not accept a taxonomic label of any static 
sexuality for myself and I also have family members who 
openly identify as LGBTI. I resent the disadvantages 
they suffer. 
 
I will work to reform any legislation that 
discriminates against LGBTI people while retaining 
exemptions in the Act to respect intersections with 
other groups.  
 
If elected, I will work with LGBTI representatives to 
seek socially inclusive outcomes from legislation and 
other government instruments, eg. access to funding. 
 
Other groups, eg. religions, may be able to maintain 
their freedom to serve a heteronormative constituency - 
but subject to different conditions to those currently 
enjoyed. 
 
I prefer a more creative strategy to achieve structural 
change (rather than simply using a regulatory stick): 
access to funding would be dependent upon inclusive 
practices.  
 
I'm curious as to whether this this already been 
proposed by LGBTI groups, can you advise? 
 
I expect that financial incentives would provide a 
greater motivation for these institutions to change 
rather than removing a freedom which could possibly 
entrench a sense of victimhood.  
 
Taxation exemptions for religions that practice 
exclusion would be reviewed and the subsequent revenue 
increase could even offset the establishment of an 



LGBTI commissioner.  
 
Regardless, establishing the commissioner is a given. 
It is abhorrent that it does not yet exist. 
 
Marriage equality - again, it is abhorrent that it does 
not exist.  
 
Again, the registration of religious charities that 
practise exclusion will be reviewed for taxation 
purposes. 
 
It is my belief that this strategy will allow freedom 
of religion, negate religious victimhood and provide a 
far more effective incentive for structural change. 
 
Let me know what you think. I'm interested to hear how 
you think this might 
play out. 
 
Kind regards 
Jai 
	


